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Lynne Aspery

From: Planning Admin
Subject: FW: R/2021/0728/PND Objection - FAO Dave Pedlow

From: Michael Johnson 
Sent: 09 September 2021 13:02 
To: Planning Admin <PlanningAdmin.Admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 
Subject: R/2021/0728/PND Objection - FAO Dave Pedlow 
 
 
Dear Mr Pedlow, 
 
I would like to lodge my objection to the proposal to demolish Dorman Long tower on the grounds 
that it is an historically significant structure and important remnant of Teesside's industrial 
heritage. 
 
I note that the Redcar & Cleveland Development Plan outlines the aim to: 
 
aa. safeguard and enhance the significance of buildings, sites, settings and areas of heritage and 
cultural importance including the ‘Dorman Long’ tower at South Bank Coke Ovens supporting its 
adaptation to enable alternative uses. 
  
Best wishes, 
Michael. 
 
Dr Michael Johnson 
Senior Lecturer in Design History 
Faculty of Arts, Design and Social Sciences 
Northumbria University 
Newcastle Upon Tyne 
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